
 

 

Ramay​ & ​Woodland  

7th Grade ORCHESTRA 
First Week Announcements: 

 
Welcome to the 7th grade orchestra!!!  
 
We are so very excited to have you in the orchestra and look forward to seeing 

you on the first day of school!!! 
 
We will post more info and announcements for students and parents here as the 

year progresses.  
You do not need your instrument the first week of classes! We will be doing some 

fun activities, getting to know each other, and providing some info during the first few 
days of classes.  

Students will receive an orchestra binder during the first few days of class that 
will have information for parents and students. This binder will also be where students 
organize their classroom music, assignments, and announcements. Students will take 
this folder home to show parents and bring back to class.  

 
There will be an "Instrument Night" on Thursday, August 16, 5:00-7:30 at FHS 

Performing Arts Center (Orchestra Room)! 
However, you are more than welcome to go to one of the local string shops 

before school starts to reserve or get your instrument if you like. Some of the local 
strings shops are: Palmer Violins, Saied Music, and Palen Music. These are all great local 
shops that have good quality instruments. website link 
http://fpsorch.weebly.com/resources.html 
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